
Bill Marais
#277781 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Dear City members I highly oppose this proposed zoning ordinance. This is not a solution to the
homeless problem ...we voted to pay more taxes to save the parks and this will destroy our city . If
things do not improve in Portland very soon I will be forced to take my business to another city and
you will loose my tax dollars 
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